## HIGHLAND HIGH SCHOOL



140 South Gilbert Road • Gilbert, Arizona 85296 • (480) 813-0051 • Fax (480) 813-0258

Dear Parent and Class of 2020 Senior:

I would like to take this opportunity to congratulate you, wish you the best of luck during your upcoming senior year, and explain the yearbook photography process.

In regard to senior photos for the yearbook, we are asking that each of you have your portraits taken by **Leasure Designer Portraits**, who will then supply our yearbook staff with your portrait. This is the only studio authorized to photograph and submit senior portraits for the 2020 Talon yearbook.

The studio offers a creative photography session at their studio, including the yearbook portrait up until September 28.

The studio also offers a free yearbook-only session (no charge for the portrait used in the yearbook), which will take place on campus in Hawk Hall on the following two dates only: Wednesday, July 31, 2019 (the day before school starts), and Tuesday, October 1, 2019.

In order to meet the yearbook company's publishing deadline and have your portrait included in the 2020 Talon yearbook, all seniors must be <u>photographed</u> **by Tuesday, October 1, 2019.** Please also note that senior students will need to abide by the school's dress code for inclusion in the 2020 yearbook. Please refer to the student handbook for the appropriate school dress code.

## **Helpful Links:**

Senior Gallery: <a href="http://leasureportraits.com/senior-gallery/">http://leasureportraits.com/senior-gallery/</a>

Free Yearbook Session: <a href="http://leasureportraits.com/highland-high-school/">http://leasureportraits.com/highland-high-school/</a>

Senior Session choices: http://leasureportraits.com/high-school-seniors/sessionchoices/

Please call the studio at (480) 786- 4585 to schedule your photography session.

**Leasures Designer Portraits** 

610 N Alma School Rd 42

Chandler AZ 85225

reception@leasureportraits.com